
 

 

 
 

29 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following on from our Autumn ‘Come and Chat’, our next event will be held on Wednesday 7 February 
from 2.00 pm – 3.00 pm. 
 
This is an opportunity for parents/carers to come into school and have a chat with the Principal, Heads 
of School and other members of the senior leadership team to discuss any queries / questions you 
may have, find out more information about the school and catch up with other families and friends. 
 
Our ‘Come and Chat’ event will this time be held in the Great Hall in the Secondary Phase and we 
welcome parents/carers of students in all phases. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Thom Copestake    Leigh Dalton 
Head of School (Secondary)   Head of School (Primary) 

 
 


